KappAhl

PRESS RELEASE

MédIndal 7 October 2019

KAPPAHL CANCELS CONFERENCE CALL
IN CONNECTION TO FULL YEAR REPORT 2018/2019

KappAhl cancels its previously booked conference call in connection to the release of
its Full Year Report on Wednesday 9 October.

KappAh’s full year result (September 2018-August 2019) will be published, as
previously announced, on Wednesday 9 October at 07.30 (CET).

For further information contact
Charlotte Hogberg, Head Corporate Communications, tel +46 704 715 631,
charlotte.hogberg@kappahl.com

KappAhl was founded in Gothenburg in 1953 and is a leading fashion chain in the Nordic region with 380 KappAhl
and Newbie stores in Sweden, Norway, Finland, Poland and Great Britain as well as Shop Online. Our business
idea is to offer value-for-money fashion of our own design to the many people. Sustainability-labeled fashion
accounts for 57 per cent of the range. Sales for 2017/2018 totaled SEK 4.8 billion and the company has approx.
4,000 employees in ten countries. KappAhlis quoted on Nasdaq Stockholm. More information at
www.kappahl.com
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